
From: Madelaine Eppenstein <meppenstein@eppenstein.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 2:02 PM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; mjc49c@aol.com; carlfingerscarsdaletrustee@gmail.com; 

stern_william@yahoo.com; jeveron@gmail.com; Deborah Pekarek; marc.samwick@gmail.com; Clerk's 

Department 

Cc: themlperlman@gmail.com 

Subject: Forum Report  
  
Dear Mayor, Trustees, Steve, Rob and other Village Hall recipients, 
Attached is a digital copy of the Forum's joint committee report on the Library Project, which was 
delivered to Village Hall on Friday in an advance hard copy. Two errata items (aside from minor 
typographical errors) were picked up in the interim; they do not change the report substantively but are 
provided here as a courtesy. The corrected report (attached) has been released to the public and is 
available on the Forum's website as of this morning. 
Sincerely, 
Madelaine Eppenstein, Chair 
Forum Municipal Services Committee 
914-262-6656 
 
Errata 

• Page 7, fn. 17:  Add to Progress Meeting Minute section # 4.3; correct date June 25, 2015 (not 

June 4, 2015) 

• Page 10, fn. 25: Add citation to Dattner SD Report at page 145, Progress Meeting Minutes 4.1 

(June 25, 2015): ("In advance of the SD cost estimate, DA is concerned that the SPL's approved 

program is over the preliminary budget set at the Master Plan stage. We Anticipate the maximum 

scheme could be at least 50% more than budget. The cost estimate will be priced as a "kit of 

parts", with a larger scheme Option A and a smaller scheme Option B so that it can be scaled 

back to reduce cost and program, if necessary.") 

 
 


